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I am writing to urge a no vote on this bill. This is the equivalent of the Big Beautiful 

Bill — bloated, full of additional regulations and fees that haven’t been fully examined 

and that will have lasting repercussions for the residents of the state of Oregon. We 

already pay more at the pump than most of the country. We already pay enough in 

registration fees. We do not want toll roads. And more money given to ODOT will not 

remedy their poor planning, efficiency, and outcomes; that needs to start within. The 

state needs to budget better and possibly go without, just as the people must do on a 

daily basis. We do not have a penny more thatwe can afford to give to the state. 

Please work within your means and vote no on this bill.  


